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HARVEST THANKSGIVING COLLECTION 
We are collecting on behalf of Walton and Hersham Foodbank and 
would welcome your donations.  Attached is a list from the Foodbank of 
items they are particularly looking for.  If possible could Year 4 families 
make contributions of fresh flowers, which some children in Year 4 will 
then take to Sherwood House and present to residents next Friday  
afternoon. Thank you.   
RECEPTION NEWS 
Reception parents are invited to their Welcome Assembly on  
Wednesday 5 October at 9.00am. 
There will be a meeting on Tuesday 18 October at 2.45pm for any  
parents who would like to help in Reception classes this year. 
Reception classes will be having PE on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.   
Children should not wear earrings on these days so they can take part 
safely in these lessons.  Thank you. 
Reception are looking for resources for an interactive display on the 
weather.  Any sunglasses, sun hats, woolly hats, fans, rainbow coloured 
fabrics, wind toys, rain hats, boots, bubble wrap or wooden clothes pegs 
that you are able to donate would be greatly appreciated. 
EFFORT AWARDS 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES WEEK COMMENCING 3 OCTOBER 
Monday Reception photograph for Surrey Advertiser  
Wednesday Reception Welcome Assembly 9.00am 
Friday  50th Anniversary celebration with Bishop Richard 
  Yr 4 presenting flowers at Sherwood House 

Yellow Rocco S Oran S Coral Grace J Jack D 

Green Samuel C Nancy R Opal Holly F Matthew Y 

Violet Jonathan D Tilly H Sapphire Madeline M Jack M 

Blue Luisa C Sean C Emerald Damian P Louis P 

Topaz Oliver C Ella S Amethyst Lucille D Edward R 

Ruby Maddie P Emily M Garnet Lucy O Erin O 

50 Years 
1966-2016 

Dear Parents 
We are all looking forward to Bishop Richard Moth’s visit to 
us next Friday.  We chose this date to celebrate 50 years as a 
school as close as possible to the Feast Day of Cardinal  
Newman.  Bishop Richard will celebrate Mass with the children, tour 
the school and meet with our newly elected School Council.  We will 
offer our Harvest Thanksgiving Collection during the Mass.   
The children have all been practising their singing in preparation and 
are sounding wonderful. 
Jill Keany 



SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
The school photographer will be here on Tuesday 1 November (the first day 
after half term) to take photographs of the whole school.  Please note: 
- children with siblings will have their photo taken together 
- if you want them to have an individual photo in addition to this, please let 
the school office know by Friday 21 October (all Reception and Year 6  
children will have individual photographs taken) 
Reception children are having a group photograph taken on Monday 3  
October for the Surrey Advertiser Reception Class supplement.  Children may 
wear their summer or winter uniform for this. 

BOOK FAIR 
We will be having our annual Book Fair from Friday 7 October to Wednesday 
12 October.  Parents and children are welcome to browse the books after 
school in one of the KS1 classrooms.  Leaflets were sent home this week and 
these include an order form if you are unable to come.   The school earns 
commission on every book sold.  You can find out more on their website at: 
travellingbooks.co.uk. 

ST ERCONWALD SINGERS 
There will be no St Erconwald's singers at Mass this Sunday 2 October. Don't 
worry though we will be leading the mass on Sunday 16 October.  We are 
looking for readers for the main readings (Year 5 and above) and bidding  
prayers (Year 3 and above).  If you are interested please contact  Emma  
Simpkin (emma@simpkin.net).  

PA’rty 
Thank you to the PA for organising the welcome party and to the new parents 
who attended yesterday. 

CAKE SALE FOR CANCER RESEARCH UK—FRIDAY 7 OCTOBER 
On Friday 7 October we will be selling cakes in the KS1 playground after 
school. We are taking part in The Royal Parks Half Marathon on Sunday 9  
October so would really appreciate your support. All donations will go  
towards helping this great charity in the detection, prevention and treatment 
of cancer.  Thank you for your support 
Nikki Geraghty (Emily’s mum Yr6), Lou Cronin (Evie’s mum Yr3) and  
Mrs Callari (TA Yr 1 & 2) 

 


